
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup WA  98371-0158 
 
 
 

January 28, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Tariff Submittal, Certificate Number G-9 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Pursuant toWAC 480-70-261(3) we are filing the enclosed on a one-day notice to the Commission in 
response to a customer request to add a 10-yard customer owned drop box to Item Number 265. 
 
We respectfully request this filing to become effective February 1, 2011. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360)832-8749, (253) 377-4208 cell 
or via email at irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Controller  
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone Number (253) 896-3278, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (360) 832-2897 
 


